
What is the Ohana Association?
The Ohana Association is our school’s version of a PTA—an organization made up of dedicated

parents and caregivers working together to enrich our learners’ school experience. We help plan
and support fun, meaningful activities that bring teachers, learners, and families together as one

school ‘Ohana.

Let Your Voice Be Heard!

We’ll have a suggestion box, coffee, and treats at the Open House during Ohana Day—stop by,
grab a coffee and snack, and say hello! Whether you have a question, idea, comment, or

concern, we want to hear from you.

Want to Get Involved—or Just Check Us Out?

If the Ohana Association sounds like something you'd like to be a part of—or if you're just
curious and want to learn more—we’d love to welcome you! Reach out by email or come to our

next meeting:
 Next Meeting: September 8th at 5:30 PM

We’ll be discussing upcoming and future events, reviewing suggestions, and brainstorming new
ways to enrich our school community.

Together, we make our school stronger—come check out the ‘Ohana Association!

Shelby O’Donnell, Ohana Association Leader
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So Much is Happening!   We needed an update newsletter!  Enjoy.....

A Message From The STS Ohana Association
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August 27   School Picture Day!  
DRESS UP Day.   Abide by Dress Up Day  code for

modesty as outlined in the parent handbook.
Proper shoes are still required.  (Keep in mind that
Friday August 29 is ALOHA Friday, another dress

up day!)  

Open House at STS 

~Activities in all classrooms
~Meet the Ohana Association

~Interactive Bulletin Boards
~Meet our Support Staff

~Win a Na Pali trip!  Entries given
to families who attend mass and

stay till 12:00!  
~Photo Booth

~ BYO lunch picnic with learners
~12:00 school dismissal

Bingo Success!  
Thank you for being a part of

Back to School Bingo!  


